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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

16 March 2020

MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-20-006-A

TO All Deans, Directors and Heads of Units

SUBJECT Early Release of Salaries of Regular and Non-UP
Contractual Personnel

In view of the on-going COVID-19 crisis, please be informed that:

(1) Salaries of regular personnel for the period 16-31 March 2020 will be
released through ATM payroll today, 16 March 2020; and

(2) Salaries of non-UP contractual personnel paid from Central
Administration Funds or Unit's MOOE/Trust Accounts (TAs) will be
released on 31 March 2020 and 15April 2020 through ATM payroll.

(3) Salaries of all personnel for the period 01-15 April 2020 will be released
in full on 07April 2020.

It is our hope that this arrangement will help our staff provide their
needs during the emergency period.

For your information.

~~
FlbEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc.

Chancellor

[This supersedes Memorandum No. FRN-20-006.)


